
        
     

             
            

             
                

 

            
           

             

        

   
        
   

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: info@copyrightalliance.org 
Subject: ASMP and the Copyright Alliance: Request for your support 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 8:26:58 PM 

ASMP and the Copyright Alliance have informed me of this welcome invitation from
 
the Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator.
 
I have been operating a commercial photography studio in Honolulu for almost 30
 
years. My employees and my family rely on my ability to run a productive and efficient
 
business operation.
 

Todays technology and ease of intellectual property abuse has already had an
 
adverse effect on my businesses ability to support my employees and family.
 

Please help all of America's creator to maintain and protect our intellectual creative
 
rights.
 
We need your help on this critically important matter.
 
Sincerely,
 
Ric 
.............................................................................. 
ric noyle | ric noyle  photo productions

 ph 808 737- 2885 | cel 808 721-4180 
www.ricnoyle.com l ric@ricnoyle.com 
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